
Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Fwd: Update
Dana Gould <councilorgould@cityofgearhart.com> Wed, Feb 28, 2024 at 10:58 AM
To: Chad Sweet <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com>, Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Hello. I have been asked to add this to correspondence for the other councilors to consider. Thanks, DG

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Deb Papadopoulos <dbpdesign@comcast.net>
Date: February 27, 2024 at 3:44:19 PM PST
To: Dana Gould <councilorgould@cityofgearhart.com>
Subject: Re: Update

Hi Dana,
I just watched the 2/12/24 workshop meeting video thinking it would fill in the blanks... 
 
The online questionnaire asks about an option of moving the fire station north of
the city, on donated land.....??? Where is this and who donated? Same property
as was considered for the last proposal? 
 
I hope this option doesn't include property that has springs running under it,
(Like the High School) or some other structurally challenging issue.
Thanks,
deb papadopoulos
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